
IMPORTANT

Modification to STEP #4 in owner's manual:

When attaching the side shelf to the grill body (step
4) the manual will call for you to use contact washers
with "teeth". This step was necessary with the RT-
680 as the shelf and the barrel were powder coated.
The "teeth" on the old washers were designed to
break the coating to allow for proper grounding.

Your RT-700 Bull is solid stainless and has no

coatings, so the contact washers are not necessary
any longer. We have substituted the contact washers

with standard flat washers.


